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Wednesday, June 10, 2020 
 
A Message from the MPL Staff: 
 
Dear Milton Residents, 
 
Thank you so much for your support and patience as the Milton Public Library closed, and then reopened for 
curbside delivery. Additionally, you have embraced our virtual programming and our e-resources! We feel very 
lucky to be able to serve you. 
 
A question on everyone's mind is: when will we be able to come inside the Library and choose our own books? 
The answer is: We plan to reopen for inside visits on July 6.  
 
Visits will be limited to 30 minutes, masks will be required, and we will only be able to admit 20 patrons at a 
time. Visits will be for browsing and checkouts only; computer and study room use will be suspended until 
further notice. We miss you and want you to return, but we also want to keep everyone safe. Thank you for 
your understanding. 
 
Prior to July 6th, the Milton Public Library is available to you in the following ways:  
 
- Call us at 617-898-4954 weekdays from 9-5pm to reserve items and schedule pickups 
- Email us at miref@ocln.org or michild@ocln.org to reserve items and ask questions 
- Visit us online at www.miltonlibrary.org to access a wealth of online resources for kids and adults 
- Sign up for our virtual programs at www.miltonlibrary.org/events/upcoming-events/ 
 
We look forward to welcoming you back to our community hub in July.  
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